
ATTENTION BOWLERS, 

THIS IS A REMINDER THAT THE  BOWLING 
LEAGUE WILL START TOMMORROW AT 4 PM 
AT LANDMARK. IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS 
PLEASE SEE MS. STONER 

 

ANYONE STILL NEEDING TO BUY MADRIGAL 

TICKETS, PLEASE SEE MRS. HOLLINGSWORTH IN 
THE PRINCIPAL’S OFFICE.  THERE ARE TICKETS 
AVAILABLE FOR FRIDAY, DECEMBER 11, AND 
SUNDAY, DECEMBER 13.  TICKETS ARE $30 
EACH FOR THIS FUN NIGHT OF GREAT 
ENTERTAINMENT AND LOTS OF DELICIOUS 
FOOD!  THESE TICKETS WILL GO QUICKLY, SO 
DON’T WAIT!  STOP BY AND SEE MRS. 
HOLLINGSWORTH TO RESERVE YOURS TODAY. 

 

ATTENTION ALL BOYS INTERESTED IN PLAYING 
BASEBALL: Mr. RENZ IS LOOKING FOR BOYS TO 



SIGN UP FOR PLAYING BASEBALL THIS SPRING 
FOR ALL LEVELS. COME TO ROOM 316 TO SIGN 

 UP AND PICK UP IMPORTANT INFORMATION. 
THANK YOU! 

 

 

 

THE WINNERS OF LAST WEEK'S LIMESTONE 
LOCUTION ARE PHELAN STOKES AND LIBBY 
MCWHIRTER.  PLEASE COME TO THE LIBRARY 
TO CLAIM YOUR PRIZE. 

 

ON NOVEMBER 17TH THERE WILL BE A SENIOR 
WORKSHOP IN ROOM 34 DURING ROCKET 
ACADEMY ABOUT THE JOB SEARCH PROCESS. 
SIGN UP IN THE GUIDANCE OFFICE IF YOU ARE 
INTERESTED 

 

 

 


